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June 23, 1978

Mrs. Ruth G. Van Cleve

Director, Office of Territorial Affairs

U.S. Department of Interior

Washington, D.C. 20240

Dear Mrs. Van Cleve:

I am enclosing a brief trip report of our annual medical

survey last March-April. = have reported what happened at
Bikini and hope this will help set the record straight regarding

Statements made at the Congressional hearings. If there is any

further information you need, please let me know.

Sincerely yours,
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Robert A. Conard, M.D.
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